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Gruene Apple Channel and Roadway Improvements 

 

 
New Braunfels, TX – The City of New Braunfels has announced a road closure for Gruene Road 

from Sunnybrook Drive to approximately 200 feet north of the Gruene Road/Sunnybrook Drive 

intersection beginning Monday, April 14
th

 in conjunction with the Gruene Apple Channel and Roadway 

Improvements Project. 

The project included the installation of storm drains and storm drain inlets along Gruene Road and 

channel repairs to improve ground/slope stability next to drainage easements.  This portion of the project 

includes milling and paving of the section of Gruene Road where storm drains and storm drain inlets were 

previously installed.  

This work will require a full road closure for two days, between the hours of 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. A 

temporary, marked detour utilizing Sunnybrook Drive, Rapids Road and Hunter Road will bypass the 

construction zone. 

Construction on this aspect of the project should be completed in the timeframe indicated, weather 

and other factors permitting. 

For additional information contact City of New Braunfels Capital Project Manager Jennifer Cain at 

830-221-4646 or jcain@nbtexas.org 
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